Notice of Public Hearing regarding The City Code Codification
The City Council will hold a public hearing at 6:00 p.m. on Tuesday April 11th, 2023 to hear
objections and or comments regarding the adoption of the City Code Codification. The public
hearing will be held at 95 Main Street, Welton IA 52774. To view the city code codification
please visit www.cityofwelton.com or contact the city clerk at weltoncity@hotmail.com or by
calling 563 221 1689. Thank you.

Posted 3/29/2023 at the BP (Qc Mart), Village Post Office, and Welton Fire Station
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